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Each month we highlight a picture from the Lodge based upon our
core values. Here is the October 2020 fun.jouyous.adventuresome
team member picture of the month — actually several pics.  This
month the picture is of Nick Nifin and Amy Oestreich working on
the trails to prepare for winter outdoor activities.

Amy and Nick in the elements clearing the trails
[ October 24, 2020 ]
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This picture was taken during a break in the work on Sunday,
October 24th, as the Nick, Amy, and Chris Guibert cleared debris
from the trails that will be used during the winter time for
cross-country skiing and snow shoeing activities. We want to
make it safe and enjoyable, and fun and adventuresome. Here
comes the winter. Embrace it!!

https://keweenawmountainlodge.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/KML-Nick-and-Amy-on-the-Trails-20201024.jpg

